part of the world, and look for.
ward to making many new
friends here.

Since | became Director the
demand for services has re-
mained steady. Present plans
call for me to travel to P1.
Lay in mid-December to pro-
vide consultation and therapy
services there. :

Vicky A.-Hild, NSB Men-
tal Health Counselor, left the
CMHC in October to assume
the position of Health Educa-
tor. Vicky provided an impres.
sive degree of stability and
clinical capability during Aug-
ust and Seplember while the
Mental Health Center lacked
a Director. The reluc with
which her resignation was ac-
cepted was tempered by the
satisfaction of knowing that
she left to assume increased
respongibility more in keeping
with her abilities and interests.
Good Luck, Vicky!

DR. BRISTER




